
            
 

   RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
RVS/CIR/027/2022-23                                                                                      9th May 2022 

BAGLESS DAY AND CLASS PARTY 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings! 

We are happy to introduce “Bagless Day” in our school for the students of Pre-

Nursery to Grade V on Friday,13th May 2022. This is in line with the National 

Education Policy which advocates bagless days in school to ensure the good 

health of the children.  Bagless days will be encouraged throughout the year for 

various types of enrichment activities involving arts, quizzes, sports and 

vocational crafts.  

To celebrate the last working day before the summer vacation, we have also 

planned a class party for our students on the same day. 

Please make a note of a few important points: 

(a)It is a regular working day for the children. However, the children do not have 

to carry their school bags. Activities will be conducted throughout the day to keep 

them meaningfully engaged. 

(b) Each child will get one item from home for the class party. The name of the 

item and the quantity will be informed by the Class Teacher. 

(c) The child should carry only the food item and a water bottle to school on this 

day. 

(c)All children must wear masks and carry sanitizers.  
 

We seek your support in conducting the class party for the children with full 

protocols and safety. 

For any concern, please connect with the class teacher. 

 
Warm Regards  
Ms. Nidhi Tewari  
Principal  
 


